
  

 

 

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 3T! 

 
Miss Tipple 

and 

Mrs Hayes 

       

      

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Dear 2C (the new 3T), 

 

I am so excited to be your Year 3 teacher! I have really enjoyed getting to know you this week and I know we are 

going to have a fantastic year. We have some exciting topics in Year 3, such as ‘Volcanoes and Earthquakes’ and 

‘Ancient Egyptions’. We will also get to read and create work about Stone Age Boy, Flat Stanley and The Magic 

Paintbrush. I can’t wait to enjoy these topics with you.  

 

I hope you all enjoy your summer holidays and do lots of exciting things with your friends and family. I’m looking 

forward to hearing all about it in September! In August, I will be going on holiday to Scotland where I am looking 

forward to exploring Edinburgh; visiting Edinburgh Castle, The Underground Dungeons and Scottish restaurants! I will 

also spend time over the holidays catching up with friends and family, enjoying BBQs, reading books and enjoying 

dog walks with my dog, Arlo! 

 

I hope you all have a fabulous summer holiday. Keep exploring, learning and having fun. I can’t wait to welcome 

you back in September and I know you’ll come back ready to take on new challenges, show kindness and be a 

great KS2 role model! 

 

See you soon, 

Miss Tipple 
 

 


